
 
 
27th October 2020 
 
Happy Halloween! 
 
This Saturday night, should you wish, it's time for trick or treating. 
 
We want you all to have a safe, happy and fun night - but remember not everyone wants to 
celebrate in the same way. 
 
And because of Covid, people may be isolating or shielding to keep themselves and our 
community safe. 
 
Our top tips if you're heading out: 
 

- stick together 
- go to houses of people you know 
- wear something bright and take a torch 
- have fun 
- stay safe 
- if you see either of the attached posters in someone's window, don't go knocking 

 
Our officers aren't afraid of no ghost and if there's an issue, who you gonna call? Us. 
 


